
 
August 30, 2012 

Charlottesville 389 Donates 

Safety Glasses to CATEC 

 
L to R:  Norman Cooper (Auto Body), Paul Johnson (Auto Tech.), Vicki Shiflett (DDGER), William L. Hussey (ER), and Adam Hastings (Director) 

 

Charlottesville 389 Gives Charlottesville’s Technical 

Education Center 350 Pairs of Safety Glasses 

 

On Tuesday August 28, 2012, Charlottesville 389 

donated 350 pairs of safety glasses to the 

Charlottesville-Albemarle Technical Education 

Center (C.A.T.E.C.).  Director Hastings (far right) 

stated …. “What a great program. This is a big 

help…be sure to tell all of the Elks that we certainly 

appreciate it and are truly grateful!”     
 

Submitted by William Hussey 


